
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Puerto Rico Public-Private Partnerships Authority 

P3A-RFP-2023-01 

Procurement & Contract Management Services 

 

This Request for Proposals (“RFP”) is an invitation to prospective qualified firms to 
submit a Proposal for Procurement and Contract Management Services.  

The Puerto Rico Public-Private Partnerships Authority (“P3A”) is the sole government 
entity authorized and responsible for implementing the Government’s public policy 
on Public-Private Partnerships and PREPA Transactions, as such term is defined in Act 
120-2018. 

The P3A is seeking proposals for the selection of a qualified firm to independently 
manage procurement activities, as needed, to ensure that (i) procurements are 
planned, awarded, and managed in a manner that identifies, avoids, mitigates, and/or 
neutralizes actual or apparent conflicts of interests as early in the procurement 
process as possible, and (ii) administer any contract which may require independent 
third-party oversight.  The Agreement resulting from this RFP will be through June 
30, 2023, with the option to extend for up to four additional one-year terms, under the 
same terms and conditions. 

Interested parties are invited to submit Proposals in accordance with the guidelines 
described throughout RFP P3A-RFP-2023-01, on or before February 24, 2023, at 11:59 
pm (AST). The complete RFP document can be requested by sending an e-mail to: 
procurements@p3.pr.gov 

The P3A is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate on grounds of 
sex, race, age, national origin, religious beliefs, marital status, veteran status or 
disability. The P3A reserves the right to cancel this solicitation without penalty. 
 
The Agreement resulting from this RFP is subject to federal financial assistance 
grants. As such, the Agreement resulting from this RFP shall be governed by certain 
federal terms and conditions for federal grants, including 2 C.F.R. Part 200 which 
outlines the methods of procurement to be followed by non-federal entities. All other 
applicable federal and state laws and regulations will apply.  

For more information regarding this RFP, please send an email to: 

procurements@pr.pr.gov 


